

benjaminthoen

benjaminthoen@gmail.com>

BATB MOU

3 messages

Tony Janisch <asstadmin@cityofwashburn.org>

Tue, Oct 11, 2022 at 4:35 PM

To: Benjamin Thoen <Benjamin@blackwoods.com>
Co: Mary Motiff <washburnmayor@gmail.com>, Gerry Schuette <dpw@cityofwashburn.org>

****ATTENTION: THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM SOMEONE OUTSIDE THE ORGANIZATION, CLICK WITH CAUTION****

Ht Ben

Thanks for coming over last night. Its was a good discussion. Regarding a memorandum of understanding for snow removal, I would like to get this to Council sooner than later. What is your availability to meet and discuss?

Also, the BATB website still identifies the Washburn Public Library as one of the groups that directly benefited from the 2022 Race. To my knowledge, the library has not received a donation from the event. Please remove them from this list. I did mention this last December, but I see the change was not made.

Thanks, ...

Tony

Tony Janisch

Assistant City Administrator

City of Washburn

P.O. Box 638

119 Washington Avenue

Washburn, WI 54891-0638

phone: 715-373-6160 ext.1 - fax: 715-373-6148

email: asstadmin@cltyofwashburn.org

Tony Janisch ﴿ Isstadmin@cityofwashburn.org> To: Benjamin Thoen < Benjamin@blackwoods.com>

****ATTENTION: THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM SOMEONE OUTSIDE THE ORGANIZATION, CLICK WITH CAUTION****

Here you go Ben.

And huh _____ asked Darrell (librarian) if it was in fact the Friends Group. He didn't think so. But, if its been a few years...

Thanks

Tony